
PLAYGROUND TEMPORARY
CLOSURE
The Wambool playground in Dubbo will be temporarily closed until
Monday 15 April 2024 for maintenance works, weather permitting.

The work being undertaken involves replacing the rubber softfall under
the playground equipment area. The play equipment will also undergo a
minor refurbishment.

It is expected that the playground will be re-opened prior to the school
holidays. Council thanks residents for their patience while these works
are completed and apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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